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STEREO RADIO NINETY-EIGHT i A

June 11, 1973

Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Please consider this letter as verification of
your reception rerort dated June 5, 1973.

WQXM broadcasts '"Stereo for Beautiful Feorle" for
the entire Florida west coast.

We operate with 100,000 watts radiated horizontally
and 100,000 watts radiated vertically from a 505 foot
tower.

WJe have been the Tamra Bay area's number one

rated frequency modulation voice for the rast three
and one half years and hope to continue our

reorle pleasing entertainment for years to come.

I sincerely hore you enjoyed your brief listen to
us and hore you tune us in whenever conditions
warrant.

Thank you very much for your listener rerort, it
certainly made our day around here more encouraging!

Sincerely,

ﬁa/( - Wi

William D. Elliott,
Chief Engineer

Servine West Central Florida
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